MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING
OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF LOCKWOOD WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT

October 10, 2018

RECORDER’S NOTE:  The regular meeting of the Lockwood Water and Sewer
District Board of Directors was scheduled to be held on October 10, 2018. Those attending the
meeting were President Carl Peters, and Board member Stuart Deans. Also present was
Manager Mike Ariztia, Recorder, Marilyn Niezwaag, and Evelyn Pybumn, Yellowstone County
News. The meeting was held at the conference room of the Lockwood Water & Sewer District
Office, 1644 Old Hardin Road, Billings, Montana.

Absent from the meeting were Board members Nancy Belk, Carlotta Hecker and Merrill
Walker. Due to the absence of a quorum, the meeting was tabled to be held at a later date in
October, and was subsequently rescheduled for Octobcr 24,2018. No members of the public
were present.
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